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27 February 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

 

Re: Ascot Junior Bake Off – Ascot Racecourse, 20th March 2025 

The catering department, along with Learning to Work are thrilled to invite your child to participate in 
the Ascot Racecourse and 1711 By Ascot Junior Bake Off Competition 2025. 
 
Plans are well underway, and we have been advised that the judges have been selected and 
arrangements are nearly finalised for the day. 
 
The theme for Ascot Racecourse competition is “a picnic at Ascot racecourse”.  With this theme in mind, 
students are tasked with creating and baking a “Tray Bake”.   
 
The Grand Final of the competition will be held at Ascot Racecourse on 20th March 2025 and will involve 
the winning team from each school showcasing to a panel of judges at Ascot Racecourse. 
 

• Their completed “tray bake” creation. 

• A team mood board showing their journey from sourcing the local ingredients, to design, 
decoration and naming their creation. 

 
Students will need to wear full school uniform and bring bottle of water.    
 
Parents are kindly asked to drop off their children at Ascot racecourse at 9.30am on 20th March and 
collected at approximately 2pm. Also invited to attend is 1 parent/carer per student, you will be provided 
with refreshments and both students and parents/carers will be invited for afternoon tea, please let us 
know if you are intending to stay and confirm any allergy or dietary requirements. 
 
This trip is free of charge, however, to enable your child to participate, please complete the 
emergency contact and medical details section on your ParentPay account. You are also asked 
if you agree to your child being photographed/recorded which may be used on social media.  
Please complete this information by Friday 7th March 2025 
 
Should you need to activate your ParentPay account please email trips@kgaeasthampstead.uk.  
 
If you are unable to transport your child to the competition please do not hesitate to contact me via 
email at zdenka.wise@kgaeasthampstead.uk  
 
Yours faithfully 

 

Zdenka Wise 
Instructor of Food Technology 

King’s Academy Easthampstead Park 
 

It takes a whole community to raise a child. 
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